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Diary Dates 2020 
 

Date Time  Event 

Thursday 12th March 9.30 – 10.30 & 
2.15 – 3.15 

Open Morning & Open Afternoon 

Friday 13th March 9.00 -3.15 Sport Relief Day 

Monday 16th March 10.00 P7 Sharing assembly 

Monday 16th March 11.00 P4 Sharing assembly 

Monday 23rd March 10.00 P6 Sharing assembly 

Monday 23rd March  11.00 P3 Sharing assembly 

Friday 27th March  9.00 – 10.00 P1 Stay and Play 

Monday 30th March 9.30  P1 Sharing assembly 

Monday 30th March  10.00 P5 Sharing assembly 

Monday 30th March  11.00 P2 Sharing assembly 

Friday 3rd April 3.15 pm Pupil reports issued to P1-P7 parents 

Friday 3rd April 3.15 pm Last day of term 

Monday 6th April – Monday 20th April – Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 21st April 9.00 All pupils return to school 

Thursday 7th May All day Inservice day (school / nursery closed to pupils) 

Friday 8th May All Day  Public Holiday (school / nursery closed to pupils 
and staff) 

 

 

 
 
Sport Relief Day 
Sport Relief Day – Friday 13th March - Children can dress up as a Superhero and donate 50p for 
the privilege.   
 
Open Morning and Open Afternoon - Thursday 12th March 
The children are hosting open morning and open afternoon on Thursday 12th March, at either 9.30 
– 10.30 or 2.15 – 3.15.  Please come along as the children are very keen to share their work with 
you all. 
 
Sharing Assemblies 
The first of our Sharing assemblies is on Monday 16th March for Primary 7 at 10.00 am and Primary 
4 at 11.00 am.  Please come along and celebrate your children’s achievements with them. 
 
 
 
 

https://webmail.glowscotland.org.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=glowscotland.org.uk&u=gw08jollymaxine&url=http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk&urlHash=-1.2841638085966078E304


   

 

Parent Council email address: pcriverbank@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk 
School Website: http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk 

 

Change of Clothing 
Can we ask you to ensure you provide your child with a change of clothing for your children.  This is 
particularly important for the younger children as we only have a very small stock of spare clothing 
in school. 
 
P7 Prom 
We have been asked by a parent to share information regarding a P7 Prom that they are 
organising.  The prom will be on Friday 19th June at Pittodrie, a bus will collect the children from the 
school at 5.45 (to be at Pittodrie for 6.00 pm), the bus will then collect the children at 9.30 pm at 
which time they will return to school.  There is also a selection of dresses available for the event.  
Should you have any queries regarding the Prom please contact Lorraine McRobb via Facebook. 
 
 
 


